
ANS NEWS 

ANS SECRETARIAT 

W. W. Grigorieff has submitted his resignation as Executive Secretary of the 
American Nuclear Society, effective May 10th, 1958, to accept a year's appoint-
ment with the International Atomic Energy Agency in Vienna, Division of 
Exchange and Training of Scientists and Experts, taking a leave of absence from 
his full-time position with the Oak Ridge Institute of Nuclear Studies, as Chair-
man of the University Relations Division. 

The Board of Directors has appointed Mr. Octave J. Du Temple to take over 
as full-time secretary on May 10th. Mr. Du Temple has been with the Argonne 
National Laboratory since 1949 and is a chemical engineer. Shortly after the 
Los Angeles meeting, national headquarters of the American Nuclear Society 
will move to Chicago, with offices in the John Crerar Library building, 86 East 
Randolph Street, Chicago 1, Illinois. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Second Conference on "Analytical Chemistry in Nuclear Reactor Tech-
nology" will be held on September 29, 30, and October 1, 1958, in Gatlinburg, 
Tennessee. For further information write to C. D. Susano, Oak Ridge National 
Laboratory, P.O. Box Y, Oak Ridge, Tenn. 

The 1958 Annual Meeting of the Electron Microscope Society of America 
will be held on September 4, 5, and 6, 1958, in Los Angeles, California. For 
further information write to C. M. Schwartz, Battelle Memorial Institute, 
Columbus, Ohio. 


